
                                                                               Box 297, St. George, ON – N0E 1N0 519-448-1442 

 

December 26, 2017 

 

The St. George Garden Club is pleased to call for applications for its First Annual Scholarship. 

The St. George Garden Club will be awarding a scholarship in the form of a $1,000.00 cheque that will be put 
directly toward the recipient’s tuition fee.  This scholarship is intended to show our interest in promoting post 
secondary education in horticulture, agriculture or environmental studies.  We see this scholarship as a stepping 
stone to educating our young people and raising awareness around the issues of the environment and its 
stewardship. 

Please distribute the enclosed scholarship information, criteria and application form to your eligible students.  Ask 
that they forward the completed Application Form, along with the necessary Transcripts and Essay by April 2nd, 
2018 

To:   St. George Garden Club 
 C/o Shirley Steedman, President 
 Box 297 
 St. George, ON   N0E1N0 
 
If you have any further questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to email us at 
stgeorgegardenclub@gmail.com.   Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Shirley Steedman, President 
St. George Garden Club 
 
 

mailto:stgeorgegardenclub@gmail.com

